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25 February 1994

Dr M Savége .
Consultant Paediatric Nephrologist

RBHSC

Dear Maurice.

apam sTraiv

DOB 04.08.91

Thank you for your letter 16 February 1994. It should be possible for us to put a CAP!D
catheter. | have arranged that for 23 March 1994. If there is a problem with this

sometime nearer the time | will let you know.

Yours sincerely

VE Boston MD FRCS FRCSI
Consultant Paediatric Surgeon
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